
 

 

For financial year 2013-14, there has been no spend on alcohol. 

 

To put this in context, based on current estimates (which reflect accounting 

consequences from machinery of government changes) the DCLG Group is reducing 

its annual running costs by around 40% in real terms between 2010-11 and 2014-15. 

This equates to net savings of at least  £532 million over this spending review period. 

 


